
From: Brady Nagle
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Debra Moser; Dana McCarthy; Don Lindsey
Subject: FW: Searway Property, 649 Pacific Ave, Alameda - Closure Request
Date: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:28:29 AM
Attachments: 2017_05_17 County Request for Funds Letter and Meeting Request.pdf

Paresh,
 
This message is to rescind the recommendation case closure presented in Trinity’s June 30, 2016
2016 Sub-Slab Vapor Depressurization System Performance Report. Based on the recommendation,
the Alameda County Health Services Agency submitted the attached May 17, 2017 letter requesting
a meeting to discuss the site. To remain in compliance with previous County requests, Trinity
performed the 2017 SSVD system sampling event and presented the results in the June 30, 2017
2017 Sub-Slab Vapor Depressurization System Performance Report. Based the results of the 2017
system sampling, Trinity is rescinding the request for case closure evaluation until after the generally
decreasing system effluent concentrations are below the appropriate screening levels. We request
that the meeting also be postponed.
 
Thank you.
 
Brady Nagle
Project Manager
 
Trinity Source Group, Inc.
119 Encinal Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060
 
Tel:  (831) 426-5600
Cellular:  (831) 713-9255
Fax:  (831) 426-5602
 
Visit our website at: www.trinitysourcegroup.com
 
The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use
of the intended recipient, and may also be subject to applicable privileges.  Any
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If
you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender. 
Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other
storage device.
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